
 

 

Junior Rider Scholarship 
In Memory of Barbara Kauth Stine 

 

The Arizona Dressage Association is pleased to announce a new scholarship opportunity for our Junior 

Riders this year. We have received a generous gift from the Stine family and the estate of Barbara Kauth 

Stine, a long-time supporter of our club.  Barbara’s volunteer service spanned more than three decades, 

and the ADA is honoring Barbara’s wish and memory by applying her gift to fund educational 

opportunities for ADA youth members. This year, the ADA is offering a $250.00 Scholarship to one Junior 

rider.  

Please apply online at: https://azdressage.org/online-scholarship-application/ 

The standard requirements posted on the website will not apply to this Junior Rider Scholarship in 

Memory of Barbara Kauth Stine.  Please fill out the following form fields:  

• Contact Information 

• Anticipated Training/Education 

• Dressage Experience 

• Volunteer Service- just write in N/A- Volunteer Service is not required for this Gift 

Please note that there is a post scholarship requirement. Once you have completed your educational 

program ADA would like to receive a letter detailing your educational experience. We will publish this 

letter in our Centerline Newsletter and on our Facebook page, as well as send a copy of it to the Stine 

Family as we are sure they will greatly appreciate it. Please consider sending a picture or two with your 

letter.  

Applications are due by April 30th, 2020. We look forward to receiving your application!  

The Arizona Dressage Association 
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